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99 Park Avenue, New York 16, New York

April 24, 1956

Mrs. Oswald B. Lord
U. S. Representative
The Commission on Human Rights of the United Nations 
345 East 46th Street, Room 807 
New York 17. New York

Dear Mrs. Lord:

The Dorr Foundation takes pleasure in sending you, under 
separate cover, an autographed copy of a book called "Mother and 
Child" which it has been instrumental in publishing. It is a book of 
photographs and tender beauty and may have a message for women 
all over the world.

You might be interested to know that the United States In­
formation Agency requested and received a thousand copies of this 
book for distribution among their libraries around the world as it 
is felt that this work expresses the American way of life from a 
valuable angle.

We hope you will enjoy this copy and wish to extend to you 
our very best wishes for your important work/

Sincerely yours,
For The Dorr Foundation:

Tine Everhard • Assistant
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